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Fabulous Fundraising at Hengist Field Care Home

We were very pleased to welcome Father Robert from St Peter and St Paul Church in Borden to Hengist Field Care Home on

Friday 30 November.

We presented him with a cheque for the money we raised in August at our Summer BBQ and Fun Day, which we held for the Church

to help raise funds towards the renovation of their stained glass window. The total came to a whopping £509.10 which we were

delighted with!

On Saturday 2 December, we held our Christmas Fair and raised just over £275 which will go towards our Residents Fund. Thank you

to everyone who came to enjoy the fun.

 



Hengist Field Care Home

Page: 2


